
 
Finance & Taxpayer Services 

509 W 5th St 
Red Wing, MN 55066 

 

TO:  County Board of Commissioners   

FROM: Lucas Dahling  

SUBJECT: Renewal of 3.2% Malt Liquor Licenses 2025-2026 

DATE:  June 3, 2025  

 
 
 
Discussion: 
The following businesses have applied for renewal of their 3.2% Malt Liquor Licenses, which 
presently expire June 30, 2025.  Approval of the County Board is requested. License will be 
issued pending approval and review of the applications by the County Sheriff and County 
Attorney.     
 
Applicant     Establishment     Township  
Martin Benson     Summit Golf Club – On Sale   Stanton Township 
      31286 Highway 19 Blvd 
      Cannon Falls, MN 55009 
 
Richard Ellingson    B. Wells Bar – Off Sale    Florence Township 
      30106 Scandinavia St 
      Frontenac, MN 55026 
 
Licenses will run from July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2026 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends the approval of the three 3.2% Malt Liquor Licenses as outlined.   
 


